
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY 2018 
 
On Friday 21st December, all Warlingham School students are invited to take part in Christmas Jumper Day.  
 
Your son/daughter will get to wear their silliest, sparkliest or cosiest Christmas sweaters and make a donation of 
£1 (or whatever they can give) to help a truly worthwhile cause - Save the Children. 
 
They don’t need to purchase a snazzy sweater to take part - anything in the spirit of Christmas will be great. To 
find out more you can also visit the website at www.christmasjumperday.org to discover more about the appeal.  
 
Your son/daughter will need to bring £1 in to give to their form tutor in the week leading up to the 21st December 
to take part.  We hope to raise as much money for this amazing charity as we can whilst also getting ready for the 
festive season! 
 
Many thanks, 
 
 

Miss R Pithouse (on behalf of the Student Council) 
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